
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 31 July 2021 14:25 
To: Planning 
Subject: Comments on trees in lists 642.5 and 643 for the DPCAAC 31/07/21 

 
Dear Planners and Tree officers,  
 
List 642.5     
2021/3352/T. 42 Chetwynd Road 
I consider that this large palm tree is an unsuitable planting for such a small garden, closely 
surrounded by five others.  If you decide to fell it, then I suggest replacing it with a shrub or a slow 
growing native tree. 
 
List 643 
2021/3543/T  38 St Alban’s Road 
This application refers to a young, small Ash tree in a garden which is mainly laid to concrete 
slabs.  There is no reason given for its felling.  The agents are the Hampstead Gordon Curtis 
Architects. 
There appears to be a shed already in the garden.  I feel unable to 
comment further. 
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


